
PISD Special Education 

SPOTLIGHT UPDATES 
November 2023 

Please visit Special Education Parent Navigator to see full descriptions of spotlight updates and links: 
Parent Navigator 

UPDATES: 
The new Texas SPED Support website is coming in 
August 2023! https://spedsupport.tea.texas.gov/ 

Save the Date! 

Please see the link above for the Workshop Series for 
Special Education. More information will be provided 
about individual events closer to the date of the event. 

The Hero Expo was a huge success on Oct 4, 2023. Please see the Hero 
Expo Resource webpage for handouts and resources. Thank you for 
participating, special education would like feedback on how to best support 
this growing event. Please fill out a brief survey about the Hero Expo. 

https://www.pisd.edu/domain/12371
https://spedsupport.tea.texas.gov/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17B8tB34VhO0NQN3LM0efE1cOP1gozNWX/view?usp=sharing
https://www.pisd.edu/heroexporesources
https://www.pisd.edu/heroexporesources
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckwgQdY0aCqnryWAt5zMARPbW9bAXct5tj-WuzGlNNf1GqEA/viewform



